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Brownfield, Kristi A

From: Wanous, Mike K
Sent: Friday, June 26, 2020 3:40 PM
To: Varnson, Stacie S; Nelson, Lara D; Hettick, Laci A; Evans, Vicki; Lorenz, Britt M; Stusiak, 

Doris A; Trentham, Stacy M; Brownfield, Kristi A; Kiesow, Alyssa; Leidholt, Douglas J; 
Bumpous, Debbi

Subject: Update on SSC Space Planning Committee

Student Success Center Space Planning Committee, 
 
Now that we have our new Executive Director of Student Success, Dr. Stacie Varnson, on board, we can start the space 
planning process for the new Student Success Center. Dr. Varnson and I have discussed the timing of starting our 
planning process. Given that many of the individuals on the committee have part of the summer off due to their 
contract details, and the COVID-19 situation which makes face-to-face meetings challenging, we are going to start the 
process sequentially. We will start with Dr. Varnson meeting with individual programs to assess their space and facility 
needs and get a sense of what each program needs. Once we have all of this initial information, we will start putting the 
“pieces of the puzzle” together to see how everything might fit together. That integrative process will start in the fall. So, 
please be ready to meet with Dr. Varnson sometime this summer, as fits your schedule.  
 
Thanks, everyone, and have a great summer! 
 
Mike 
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